TOWN OF LONG BEACH TOWN COUNCIL FORUM THURSDAY, JANUARY 21, 2021 7:00 PM

Attending this Zoom Forum were President Bob Lemay, council members Mary Lou McFadden, John Kocher and John Wall; Town Attorney Willoughby, Clerk-Treasurer Bill deFuniak, and Marilyn Jones & Associates with Becky Lempa.

After the pledge of allegiance, Attorney Willoughby explained the election laws and requirements for the purpose of tonight's gathering.

John Hosty, one attending candidate, explained his transition into becoming a Long Beach resident, but because not a full time resident, he withdrew his candidacy but remained a viewer of the rest of the forum.

The other four candidates who participated and had submitted their CV's to the council prior to tonight's forum were Zachary Neff; Anita Remijas, Mike Johnstone, and Dr. Stephanos Rizos, all full-time residents of Long Beach.

All were reminded of the Monday, January 25, 2021 7:00 PM Special Council meeting where the candidate would be chosen by council to fill the Town Council vacancy of resigned member Nick Meyer in November 2020.

After questions by council members to candidates and responses by each, on their ideas and expertise to bring to the future of Long Beach, the forum was adjourned at 7:55 p.m. with a motion by McFadden and second by Lemay to adjourn. Approved 4 - 0.

Respectively submitted,

Bill de Funiak Clerk-Treasurer Town of Long Beach